
 

 

 

 

We have a way to go yet and every little that you give, whether through donations or time, help us 
edge towards that goal, so thank you all so much again for your ongoing support.

Where we stand… 

Our current goal is to raise £4000 
and we are over half way there! 

This will ensure that we can 
continue to support the school as 
we have done in the past with 
support for things like school trips 
(when they are allowed to do them 
again) and also mean that we can 
aim towards a bigger project such as 
the Trim Trail. 

We also aim to apply for grants that 
can help us achieve this goal.

Gartcosh Parent Council  
Fundraising Update

Technology 
A new smart board 
was purchased 
thanks to your 
support which 
means every class 
now has a smart 
board. The school 
has also been able 
to increase the 
number of iPads so 
children have to 
share these less 
thanks to your 
support 

Playground 
Storage and 
Equipment 
Hula Hoops, Balls, 
Skipping ropes and 
somewhere to keep 
them are amongst 
the things you’ve 
helped to provide 
for the children in 
the playground

So what’s next… 

After consulting with yourselves, 
the school and most importantly, 
the children, regarding where 
money should go, having a 
playground that is as fun and 
stimulating as possible was felt to 
be a priority.  

Highest on the list for the 
playground was a Trim Trail and 
given we are still some way from 
getting a new school this was felt to 
be a good use of this money. 

Other ways your 
support has 

helped…

A Big Thank You… 
As a Parent Council, one of our roles is to support the school in its 
development and improvement through fundraising.  

And as Parents and Carers, you have always stepped up to the mark with 
your support. Thank you so much for continuing to help us. 


